
Donations made payable to the Progressive Workshop of Armstrong County can be received in the following ways:

 Write a check payable to the Progressive Workshop of Armstrong County, then:1.
 Mail it to PWAC, 301 Oak Avenue, Kittanning, PA 16201a.

                                                    OR
         b. Mail it to Week of Giving, P.O. Box 895, Kittanning, PA 16201

*Checks must be dated from May 6th through May 10th. Checks must be received by 5:00 p.m. on May 10.

   2. Make an online donation in one of two ways:
         a. Use the Community Foundation’s online option on their website at www.servingtheheart.org
                     1) Click on “Week of Giving” at the top of the homepage.
                    2) Click on the “Make a Donation” tab.
                    3) Complete the form and choose “Progressive Workshop of Armstrong County.”
                                                   OR
         b. Visit www.progressiveworkshop.org/give

*Online giving: Donations must be made between May 6th and May 10th at midnight.

     Donations received during the Week of Giving are used to directly benefit the clients and employees served by
the Progressive Workshop of Armstrong County. Donated funds are used to make necessary purchases, including
equipment, uniforms, outings, and more!

     Please share this letter with others who you think might be interested in supporting our organization. If you have
questions, please call our office at 724-548-5664, or email us at info@progressiveworkshop.org. Thank you for your
support!

301 Oak Avenue
Kittanning, PA 16201
Phone: 724-548-5664
Fax: 724-545-2088
www.progressiveworkshop.org

     The Progressive Workshop of Armstrong County is excited
to announce that we are once again participating in the
Armstrong County Week of Giving, an annual event
sponsored by the Armstrong County Community Foundation!

Dear PWAC Friends and Supporters,

Kind Regards,

L. Michelle Reefer
Chief Executive Officer

April 12, 2024

     During the week of May 6 – May 10, all donations (over $25) donated to the Progressive Workshop
of Armstrong County will be collected and used to calculate the amount of bonus funding that PWAC
will receive from the Community Foundation’s Bonus Fund!


